
 

 

March 15, 2020 

Dear Episcopal Day School Families,  

Our dedication to the safety of our students, staff and school families takes precedence 
today. At the recommendation of Henry McMaster, Governor of South Carolina, the 
Episcopal Day School will be closed now through March 31, 2020.  

Click Here to see South Carolina Governor Henry McMaster's March 15, 2020 
announcement. 

With prayer for your health and safety, 

Suzanne Watkins, Director of Holy Trinity Episcopal Day School 

 

The Centers for Disease Control lists three most common symptoms of COVID-19: 

 Fever 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath 

Important COVID-19 Precautions: 

 Anyone experiencing early symptoms of a cold should seek medical advice and assistance 
immediately. Do not wait for symptoms to develop into serious complications. 

 If you are exposed to someone with COVID-19, you should call your doctor or local health authority and 
seek guidance. 

 If you or someone in your household has a known case of COVID-19, please inform me immediately, 
864-654-0298.  It is important for EDS to act swiftly to protect others and prevent further spread.   

 

 

Holy Trinity Episcopal Day School 
193 Old Greenville Highway 

Clemson, SC 29631 

School Office: 864-654-0298 

Church Office: 864-654-5071 

 
http://www.holytrinityclemson.org   

 

 

https://www.wspa.com/news/gov-mcmaster-to-announce-closure-of-all-schools-starting-monday/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/COVID19-symptoms.pdf
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001140zHMIiPn2_n0p_66MjpMLmAc1C-tVZOo8xc7Ex272aY8yxAFbE3PmKNcwpZBogh4U0nBM4pzMKSw8LSD7x7tqR4Wxnv41Kdi4fQnGQFAMjpgC4rIqvqKoI9JWF0cifcNV9t6W05D-cfozDp52MkrPIFB__HfwpMsaljNJeFI0Kpz8B1ToQEQ==&c=NzZ4GUpGbSV1_PLmHyQj-rgs59SKGsRY94Zrf0erPKRB1_zRQyEMJg==&ch=oNhxgtUJlr-L2b9aL22TvNHCv4lUe4rhWQ0-yUKzUJab6Tg_R6Qn0A==


 


